
   
  

 
 

  

 

  

 

  

   

    

     

 
         

 
 

      

          
          

  

 
      

        

      
     

 

 
  

The FCA’s response to the 

Complaints Commissioner’s Report 202300506 

Published on 16 May 2024 

We have considered the Final Report of the Complaints 

Commissioner on complaint 210048238. 

In paragraph 22 of the Final Report, the Commissioner said the 

following: 

However, as there is a process in place to provide a bespoke 

update to whistleblowers, I invite the FCA to provide you with the 
bespoke update, with as much detail as possible, as soon as it is 
able to do so. 

We accept this invitation and will provide an update to the 
complainant, in line with our usual process, as soon as we are 

able to do so. We will provide the Commissioner with an update 
once the feedback has been provided to the complainant. 

16 May 2024 


